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I completely oppose this project. I hear a lot of pro solar arguments saying the land will be returned
to farmland at the end of the project. If these facilities are going to be the answer to our
dependency on fossil fuel, and provide electricity to homes, um why would you ever take them
down? If they come down after 40 years, then what? Back to fossil fuels? The farmland will never be
returned to farmland. Right now there are over 90,000 acres of farmland just in Ohio that either
have projects approved or pending. 90,000 acres that will never be farmland again. I hope solar
panels taste good.
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